
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22 May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers 
 
After long and careful consideration, the Governing Board of Bramhall High School are 
pleased to announce that they have decided to pursue becoming an academy with a 
view to joining The True Learning Partnership Multi Academy Trust (TL).  
 
We have already developed positive relationships with key representatives from TL and 
further discussions will begin soon between the Trustees of True Learning, Governors of 
Bramhall High, the Local Authority and the Department of Education. As part of these 
discussions, there will be full consultation with all of our stakeholders including staff, 
parents and students. We will keep you informed as we progress with these discussions. 
 
The governors and school leadership team believe that conversion to an academy with 
TL will offer many benefits and opportunities to ensure the values of the school are 
protected. TL will provide a greater number of choices as to how the school may 
develop, will allow the school to continue to improve the opportunities provided for 
students and support the school in its future development. 
 
We are collating a list of frequently asked questions that will be on the school website 
by half term. If you have any other initial questions please email:- 
 

governors@bramhallhigh.stockport.sch.uk 
 

 
Yours sincerely    Yours sincerely 
 

                 
Mr P Williams     Mrs S Brown 
Headteacher     Chair of Governors 
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